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Tammy Bennett

From: Julia Hajduk
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 2:01 PM
To: Tammy Bennett; Alissa Angelo
Subject: FW: Teen Center Lease

 
 

From: David Nielson <dnielson@wvi.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2023 6:48 PM 
To: Brian Quigley <bquigley@staytonoregon.gov> 
Cc: Julia Hajduk <jhajduk@staytonoregon.gov> 
Subject: Teen Center Lease 
 

  

 

Mayor Quigley and City of Stayton, 
  
I am definitely against provision “3.1.2 Other Uses” that is included in the newly proposed Teen Center lease 
renewal. This is an incredibly open-ended provision that really grants them carte blanche use of the premises 
and surrounding grounds outside of open center hours for purposes other than a teen center. As written, it 
actually seems to supersede the basic provision of 3.1. This new subsection is simply not needed for them to 
continue operating as a teen center, seems to have nothing to do with the operation of a teen center, and 
should be removed from the proposed agreement. 
  
David Nielson 
2069 Cardinal Avenue 
Stayton, Or 
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